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Dear Sir/Madam

I wish to object to the proposal of moving the Electoral of Epping
from Benelong to Berowra.

Reasons: We ose Eastwood shops which are close by

We wish to object to the Epping Bridge being widened

We use the Eastwood Banks

I use Bus Route 545 from Balaclava Rd to Macquarie Centre.
Sometimes it is not possible to walk to Epping station due to rat
Runners from North Epping

We have been in Benelong for a long time

Regards
Peter Dempster
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